
Gist of the First Meeting of the 
CDC Committee on Physical Education (2005-2006) 

held on 24 October 2005 
 

1. Mr. KWOK Wai-cheung was elected the Chairperson of the CDC 
Committee on PE for 2005/06. 

2. The Secretary delivered a report on the feedback from the public since 
last meeting on the Proposed New Senior Secondary PE Curriculum 
and Assessment Framework.  

3. Members agreed to the benchmarking report submitted by the Wilf 
Malcolm Institute of Educational Research (WMIER) that the PE 
curriculum content was largely “scientific” but considered such a 
design essential as it was in line with the curriculum objectives.  
Hence, it should be retained. 

4. Members disagreed to the WMIER report’s suggestion to increase the 
weighting of school school-based assessment (SBA) to more than 
30%. 

5. Members suggested that in the next round of benchmarking, if any, 
comparable PE curriculums, such as those in the UK and Australia, 
should be chosen as far as possible.  

6. Members were informed of the schedule and strategies of the 
professional development programmes for supporting the Proposed 
New Senior Secondary PE Elective Curriculum. 


